
Public Safety Commission Meeting 
 

April 25, 2019, at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Meeting Called to Order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Members Present:  Susan Berck, Hosea Hannville, John Koester, Alderwoman 
Barbara West, Chief Jeremy Ihler 
 
Police Report:  Chief Ihler there was no new trends in the incident reports.  Spring is 
here.  Drivers should watch for kids and pedestrians in the streets.   
 
Fire Department Report:  There was no report from the Riverview Fire Department. 
 
Old Business: 
There was no old business to conclude. 
 
New Business: 
Time was spent talking about Traffic Control Devises.  Susan Berck presented a fact 
sheet from Radarsign.com on their products.  They are battery powered and display 
the actual speed of oncoming vehicles.  Optional equipment provides recording devices 
so the data can be analyzed.   
 
The Commission suggested the Board of Aldermen release a request for bid for four 
portable traffic-monitoring devices.   
 
Public Comments:  None at this time. 
 
The meeting was closed at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for May 23rd, 2019. 
 
 
 
John Koester 
Secretary  
 


